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Regional Racing –  

 

Regional U10/U12 races occurred within several PARA regions.  Eastern and Northeast 

held four U12 races in adherence with USSS guidelines, including limited field size, 

staggered team inspections, virtual captain’s meetings and no awards ceremonies.  A 

COVID coordinator was assigned to every race.  No issues were reported. 

 

U12 Derby – 

 

The event would have been held at Roundtop but cancelled due to COVID concerns. 

 

Francis Piche Invitational – 

 

The Francis Piche Invitational would have been held at Gunstock Ski Area in March but 

cancelled due to COVID concerns.  

 

Future Stars Festival –  

 

NYSSRA would most likely would have held this two-day event at Gore Mountain, NY, 

but cancelled due to COVID concerns.   

 

Eastern Region U12 Skills & Duals Project 

 

The U12 Project most likely would have been held at NWAC in February but cancelled 

due to COVID concerns.  

 

Looking Forward 

 

Hoping the 2021/2022 will bring some normalcy with a full schedule of regional races, a 

state championship and post season events. 

 

I will most likely be looking for some input on the best way to select potential racers for 

the U12 Skills Project if held in February of 2022.  Racers/participants have been selected 

based upon the prior year derby results. 

 

 


